
ROLL UP UPDATE 

 

We have finally been given some good news in regards to the Greens 

reopening! As of 30/5/2020 practice sessions are allowed to be conducted 

at the Club, with restrictions.  Members must follow strict hygiene protocols 

and participate at their own risk. 

   

Bowls NSW & Bowral Bowling Club Guidelines & 

Recommendations 

 Clubs may choose to allow greens to be opened at their own risk 

 NO social bowls or competitions allowed 

Practice/roll ups allowed under following conditions: 

 Arrive within five minutes of practice and not before 

 Only two persons per rink — social distancing rules apply 

 There must be at least one rink space (an empty rink) between each 

rink in use 

 No more than 10 persons per green 

 Only one person to handle mat and jack 

 Bowls equipment MUST NOT be shared (e.g. bowls, cloths, measuring 

devices etc.) 

 Scoreboards are NOT to be used or should be taken away by the club 

(if possible) 

 Individuals MUST NOT arrange to meet others on premises 

 Persons must leave the premises immediately after practice/roll up and 

cleansing of all equipment 

 Players should practice safe hygiene at all times including washing of 

hands for at least 20 seconds before and after participation 

 Coaching is limited to one other person per session 



 

For those who wish to partake we will be setting up a booking 

system for singles or pairs - MAX 2 people per rink. 

Session slots will be allocated for 1.5 hrs, with slot times available 

11am, 1pm, 3pm Monday - Saturday. 

  

Please contact the Club on 4861 1320 or email 

enquiries@bowralbowling.com.au 

 

 

 

 
 

 


